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Taxi Fare Review 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare bylaw amendments to Bylaw No. 9651. 
the Vehicles for Hire Bylaw, 2019, to: 
1. Increase the minimum taxi fare of $3.75 to $4.75; 
2. Increase the minimum vehicle-for-hire fare of $3.75 to $4.75; and 
3. Clarify how wait time is calculated in Schedule “B”. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on June 6, 2023, 
considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee received a presentation from Ray Bourner, Riide Holdings Inc.  
 
Attachment 
June 6, 2023 report of the Community Services Division. 
May 31, 2023 email from Ray Bourner, Riide Holdings Inc 


